

Mother's Day is a **celebration honoring** mother in a family. Most people around the world will show their **appreciation** towards their mothers. Mother's Day falls on different days **depending on** the different countries. It is held **on the second Sunday of May** in many countries, such as United Sates, Australia, Italy, Switzerland and so on. As for Taiwan, we also celebrate on this day. In this year, it will occur on May 9. However, there are still many countries celebrate Mother's Day on other dates. In United Kingdom, for example, Mother's Day is always celebrated on three weeks before Easter Sunday. Interestingly, in some countries, Mother's Day is even an **annual** public holiday.





Take Thailand as an example, it is held exactly on August 12th, the birthday of the current queen, Sirikit. Though not all countries celebrate it on the same day, the sentiment is the same. We all sincerely express our heartfelt thanks to our mothers. There are various ways to honor moms. Boro and Bomei decide to start mom's day by offering her favorite breakfast. And they will give their mother handmade origami carnations and cards. They also plan to spend a whole day with mom and tell her how lucky they are to be with her. How are you going to celebrate Mother's Day? Don't forget to show your love and respect to your mom. Have a very happy Mother's Day.





母親節是為了尊重/感謝媽媽為家庭所付出的一切而舉行 的慶祝活動。世界上大多數人都會對媽媽表示感謝。母親 節的日期因國家/地區而異。在許多國家,例如美國、澳 洲、義大利、瑞士等都於5月的第二個星期日舉行。至於 台灣,我們也在這一天慶祝。今年,母親節是在5月9日。 即便如此,仍然有許多國家/地區在其他日期慶祝母親 節。例如,在英國,母親節總是在復活節的前三個星期日 慶祝。有趣的是,在某些國家/地區,母親節甚至是每年 的國定假日。以泰國為例、它正是在現任女王詩麗吉 (Sirikit) 8月12日的生日舉行。儘管並非所有國家都在同一 天慶祝母親節,但意義卻是相同的。我們都對我們的母親 表示衷心的感謝。有很多種方式可以用來為媽媽慶祝。波 羅和波美決定為媽媽提供她最喜歡的早餐來開始媽媽新的 一天。他們會給媽媽手工製作的康乃馨和卡片。他們還計 劃與媽媽一起度過一整天的時光,並告訴媽媽與她在一起 是多麼幸運。你打算如何慶祝母親節呢? 不要忘記表達對 媽媽的愛和尊重哦!母親節快樂。

^{*}粗體字為文章中較困難的單字,可以至影片觀看單字講解哦!

Boro English

Story of Mother's Day

1. Which country does not celebrate Mother's Day on the second Sunday in May?	
(A) S <mark>witze</mark> rland	(B) United Sates
(C) <mark>Austra</mark> lia	(D) United Kingdom
1. 哪個國家不是在五月	目的第二個星期日慶祝母親節?
(A) 瑞士 (B) 美國	(C) 澳洲 (D) 英國
2. On what date doe in 2021?	es Thailand celebrate Mother's Day
(A) April, 1 <mark>4.</mark>	(B) May, 9
(C) August, 12	(D) We don't know.
2. 泰國將於2021年的哪一天慶祝母親節?	
(A) 四月十四日 (B) 五月九日 (C) 八月十二日 (D) 我們不得而知	
3. Receives writes, why do *Thais celebrate on that day?	
*Thais /taɪ/ 泰國人	
(A) It's King's birth	nday (B) It's Sirikit's birthady
(C) It's national da	y (D) It's Thanksgiving
3. 承上題,為什麼泰國人要在那天慶祝母親節?	
(A) 是國王的生日	(B) 是詩麗吉的生日 (泰國現任女王)
(C) 是國慶日	(D) 是感恩節



- 14. Which of the following sentence is correct? *bouquet /boʊˈkeɪ/ 花束
 - (A) Mother's Day falls on the same day in different countries.
 - (B) In UK, Mother's Day is celebrated on two weeks before Easter Sunday.
 - (C) People will show love and respect to their mothers on Mother's Day.
 - (D) Boro and Bomei will buy a *bouquet of carnation to their mom.
- 4. 下列句子何者正確?
 - (A) 在不同國家母親節都是同一天。
 - (B) 在英國,母親節會在復活節前兩週的星期日慶祝。
 - (C) 人們會在母親節向他們的媽媽表達愛和尊重。
 - (D) 波羅和波美將為媽媽買一束康乃馨。
- 5. Where are we most likely to find this article?
 - (A) Education website (B) Exercise book
 - (C) Science magazine (D) Math textbook
- 5. 我們在哪裡最有可能找到這篇文章?
 - (A) 教育網站 (B) (空白)練習簿 (C) 科學雜誌 (D)數學教科書

Boro Engish 解答: D | C | B | C | A